
 
 
     SUNDAY            9:00 AM New Life Community 
         Church Worship 
   11:00 AM Morning Worship 
     6:00 PM NLCC Youth Group 
 
     TUESDAY   9:00 AM Senior Brown Bag 
     7:00 PM Phoenix Group 
 
     THURSDAY THANKSGIVING—OFFICE CLOSED 
 
     FRIDAY    7:00 PM Phoenix Group 
 

Worship Opportunities 

 
 
 
 

 Health Concerns: 
 Marie Pimentel, Leta Cacace, Pat Yarbrough,  
 John Knoepfel, Vicki Knoepfel, Jeri Maddox,  
 Yadira Taylor  
 Our Military Families  Mike Blasé,  
 Health Care Providers 
 Leaders & President, Vice President,  
 Our Missionaries:  Rev. Lauran Bethell,   
    Mark & Alise Juanes 

 

United in Christ 
Growing in Grace 

Reaching Out in Love 

Atwater Baptist Church 
2124 First Street, Atwater, CA 

(209) 358-5427 
www.atwaterbaptist.com 



ATWATER BAPTIST CHURCH 

CELEBRATION OF PRAISE 
November 22, 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Thanksgiving worship. With the psalmist, let 
us “enter God’s gates with thanksgiving, and his courts 
with praise!” (Psalm 100:4). 

 
Hearing assistance available in the sound booth. 

 

   Prelude       Marilyn Petersen 
 
   Welcome and Call to Worship      Eileen Gasaway 
 
   Announcements        Eileen Gasaway 
 
   Praise Songs                 Trudi Bils 
 
   Bible Reading:  Psalm 145:1—7  Dawna McCreary 
 
   Hymn   “Now Thank We All Our God” 

Now thank we all our God  
With heart and hands and voices, 
Who wondrous things hath done, 

In whom His world rejoices. 
Who from our mothers’ arms, 
Hath blessed us on our way 
With countless gifts of love, 

And still is ours today. 
CCLI # 165810 

 
   What are we thankful for          Carter Luxon 

 
   Prayer                   Rev. Steve Bils 

Welcome 

  
   Praise Song            Trudi Bils 

 
   Scripture          Numbers 21:4—9 

 
   Message in Word             Rev. Steve Bils 
                Exec. Minister 
                       ABC CPC 

“Too Easy?” 
 
   Communion             Rev. Steve Bils 
 
   Benediction                              Eileen Gasaway 
 

 

 

During the month of December we will be raising money for 
the Retired Ministers & Missionaries offering. 

 
RMMO provides financial support to retired ministers, 

missionaries, and their widowed spouses.  
 

Be sure to mark any Mission offering envelopes mailed to the 
church office as going to RMMO next to the 

“ATTN: Katie” notation.  Thank you. 
 

Yadira Taylor, Missions 

We will not be collecting Christmas 
flowers to decorate the sanctuary 

this year. 


